The Barnstormer, February, 2016

The official publication of the Burlington Alamance Radio Kontrol Society.

The business meeting is held every third Tuesday of each month unless rescheduled.

Our website http://www.barksrc.com

Webmaster Steve Harper Newsletter Mike Smithson

Barks Officers for 2013

 President
 Chris Philipps, 244 Hillside Dairy Rd., Pittsboro N.C. 27312
 919-428-1215

 Vice President
 Steve Harper, 3505 Stanton Ct., Graham N.C. 27253
 338-286-4317

 Senior Advisor
 Dave Guerin, 1163 Carlton Ave., Burlington N.C. 27217
 336-538-9931

 Secretary
 Mike Smithson 1658 McCray Rd., Burlington N.C. 27217
 336-228-1698

 Treasurer
 Allen Parsons 511 Linden Court Hillsboro N.C. 27278
 919-251-9851

January 19th Notes

Moeting called to order 7:05 P.M.

Attendance: Randy Gaddy, Allan parsons, Chris Philipps, Steve Harper, Ben Brown, Dave Guerin, Tim Dineen, Mike Hudson, Jim Huegel.

Treasurers report and minutes were approved as presented.

Old Business

No old business.

New Business

Chris Philipps has scheduled an event at the flying field for helicopters and multi-rotors. The event will be held February 13th

Meeting adjourned at 8:08P.M.

Next meeting at Mebane Street Church of Christ 1610 Mebane St., Burlington N.C.27217 February 16th 2016 @ 7:00 pm As many of you are aware, our swap meet is coming up. This is a very important fund raiser for our club. We need volunteers to handle admissions, wender organization, setup and tear down, and final cleanup. Any help will be greatly appreciated. If you would like to volunteer please attend the next meeting.

We would also like to thank Ted Salmon for his donation to the club in appreciation for the numerous up grades we have made to the field.

The Cabin Fever Copter fly in has been rescheduled for Saturday, February 20th.